MINUTES

CITY OF LOGANVILLE
Regular Council Meeting Minutes
Thursday, March 10, 2022 6:30pm

Council Chambers

The Mayor and Council for the City of Loganville met for their regularly scheduled Council
Meeting on Thursday, March 10, 2022 at 6:30pm in the Council Chambers. Mayor Skip Baliles
and Council Members Linda Dodd, Bill DuVall, Anne Huntsinger, Melanie Long and Branden
Whitfield were all present. Council Member Jay Boland was unable to attend.

Mayor Skip Baliles called the meeting to order at 6:30pm.

Pastor Calvin Mapp with Morning Star Baptist Church gave the invocation and the pledge to the
flag was led.

Mayor Skip Baliles recognized Braxton Roberts and his son for work on their business
downtown and their efforts to bring business to downtown.

Council Member Biil DuVall made a motion to remove the Mural Ordinance from the agenda
and approve the agenda with that revision. Council Member Anne Huntsinger seconded the
motion, Motion carried 5-0.

Council Member Linda Dodd made a motion to approve the consent agenda as follows:
a. Last Month’s Minutes
b. Last Month’s Financial Report
c. Purchase of 5 2022 Ford Pursuit Utility Vehicles with equipment -
$220,829.13 w/10% contingency— 2019 Walton County Special Purpose
Local Option Sales Tax
d. John Deere Z960M ZTrak Mower — $9,803.82
e. Walton Electric Membership Corporation Agreement and Easement —
Claude Brewer Pump Station
f. Georgia Department of Transportation Letter of Support — Highway 20
Project
g. Resolution in opposition to House Bill 1093 and Senate Bill 494
Council Member Melanie Long seconded the motion. Motion carried 5-0.

Council Member Linda Dodd announced that there would be a Called Council Meet_ing on
Thursday, March 17 at 6:00pm for the Council to interview applicants for the Planning
Commission.

Council Member Branden Whitfield made a motion to create position of Main Street Direc:[or at
a salary range of $65,245.83 - $65,898.29. Council Member Linda Dodd seconded the motion,

Motion carried 5-0.




City Manager Danny Roberts spoke to the Council regarding putting speed bumps along the
drive way in front of City Hall. He explained that it has become a cut through for traffic and
people are speeding through the parking lot. The Council was in agreement for this these speed
bumps out front to slow down the traffic and prevent an accident.

With no further business, Council Member Anne Huntsinger made a motion to adjourn. Council
Member Bill DuVall seconded the motion. Motion carried 5-0.

Meeting adjourned at 7:19pm.
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